Dear Homeowner,

As you may have heard, the City has received a request (217-0018) for rezbning
property at the NE corner of Independence and Rolater to build 120 homes on
57.38acres (2.1 homes per acre). We want to invite you to discuss this
development and get your questions/concerns addressed on

Tuesday, September 19, 2017
6.45 pm 10 8.00 pm
McSpedden Elementary School Cafeteria

If you have any questions that we can answer prior to this meeting please do
not hesitate to contact us at 972-991-0011 and ask for the Project Manager for
Frisco Independence and Rolater project. You may also e-mail your
questions/concerns/support to shai.roos@stantec

Sincerely,
Frisco Independence and Rolater project development team



